
 

Dear Students and Educators, 

The Minnesota JCI Senate is excited to announce its scholarship 

program for 2025! We will be awarding three $1,000 scholarships, 

with one scholarship designated for a student attending a vocational 

school. 

Our scholarship winners will also have the opportunity to compete at the 

national level through the U.S. JCI Senate scholarship program. National 

awards include: 

• $1,500 scholarships for students attending a college or university. 

• $1,000 scholarships for students attending a vocational school. 

All applications must be submitted to: 

Amie Klouse 

56633 150th St 

Austin, MN 55912 

Deadline: January 17, 2025 

We encourage all eligible students to apply and take advantage of this 

opportunity to support their educational goals. 

Sincerely, 

Amie Klouse 

Minnesota JCI Senate Scholarship Coordinator 

 


